
The General Brock September Newsletter 

It continues to be a great start to the school year! 

Our school population has skyrocketed!  We are now over 360 students and for the first time in Brock’s 

history, we have a fourth kindergarten class. 

Soccer, cross country, breakfast club, snack program, food days and assemblies are just a few things 

happening at General Brock, with much more to come. 

https://publicboard.ca/


Important Dates 
October 3 – Ignite program begins for grades 2-7.  This is a program sponsored through United Way and 

the Prosper Us group. 

October 4, 11, 18, 25 – Pizza Day from 'Pizza Plus' - all Halal - $3/slice or two pieces for $5  

October 10 - Thanksgiving 

October 27 – Fall photo day (due to LifeTouch staff shortages, there will not be an alternative date for 

re-takes) 

October 28 - Student of the Month - Self-Discipline / Month in Review Assembly 

October 28 – Hot Dog Day (Halal) with Chips for $3 or two hot dogs with chips for $4 (Individual hot dogs 

$2/hot dog) 

October 31 – Black and Orange  

 

Welcome New Staff  
We have several new staff joining us due to our large increase in enrolment.  Ms. Colman, Ms. Pizzuto, 

Ms. Candido, Ms. Taylor – welcome to General Brock! 

 

School Safety  
We take pride in ensuring that our students are safe at General Brock!  As part of our “Safe Welcome”, 

we ask for your help each day so that we can always keep our students safe. 

All schools in Ontario are required to keep their doors locked during the school day. For safety reasons, 

only our students and staff are permitted in the school and on the playground.  If you are dropping off 

items, please label the items and call the office / use the buzzer.  A staff member will be available to 

assist.     

At the end of the day, students who walk home and students who are being picked up will be dismissed 



ƐƚƵĚĞŶƚ�ƐĂĨĞƚǇ�ďĞĨŽƌĞ�ĂŶĚ�ĂĨƚĞƌ�ƐĐŚŽŽů͘�Please try to avoid contacting the school after 2:30 pm with 

changes in dismissal arrangements—these create a great deal of confusion which can delay everyone.  

Please ensure that your child, and their teacher, know what your end of day plans are.  With your help, 

we know that we can create an even safer environment for our students! 

 

Bell Times 
Start time is 8:35 a.m.  

Breakfast program begins at 8:15 

Student arrival 8:20—8:35 a.m. 

10:15 —10:55



  
 
  

 
  
 

Art from Ms. Bentley’s ½ Class 

 



 

 



School Staff 
Secretary Ms. Campbell 

Vice Principal Mr. Caschera 

Principal Mr. Callow 




